

Tours of School Led by the Headteacher and 2025 Intake Parent Information Evening

For Prospective Parents (2025 Reception Intake)

New Intake Parents' Evening

Our New Intake Parents' Evening is an opportunity to come and meet the staff in the school hall and in our Reception classrooms. Information is available about the school and staff and pupils are on hand to answer any questions and to tell you more about life at Godinton. There is no formal Headteacher talk so you are welcome to drop in anytime between 5.30 pm and 7.00 pm on Wednesday 6th November 2024. Your children are welcome to come along too and a range of activities will be available for them to enjoy.

Headteacher Tours

We also encourage all prospective parents to come and view the school during the school day where you can see day-to-day life in operation.

We offer small group tours of the school led by the Headteacher (Miss Talbot) and Assistant Headteachers (Mrs Stein and Mrs Partridge). On these tours, you can find out about life at Godinton, our ethos and values and have the chance to view classrooms across the school. Tours last approximately 1 hour and include opportunities to ask auestions and find out about the application process. You do not need to bring your child with you on the tour.

Parents can sign up for a place on one of our school tours during our New Intake Parents' Evening on Wednesday 6th November 2024 from 5.30 pm to 7.00 pm or by contacting the school office (01233 621616 / office@godinton.kent.sch.uk). Tour dates are as follows:

Thursday 7th November 2024 at 9.15 a.m

Tuesday 12^{th} November 2024 at 9.15 a.m.

Thursday 14th November 2024 at 9.15 a.m.

Monday 18th November 2024 at 1.30 p.m.

Tuesday 19th November 2024 at 9.15 a.m.

Wednesday 20th November 2024 at 9.15 a.m.

Monday 25th November 2024 at 1.30 p.m.

Thursday 28th November 2024 at 1.30 p.m.

Friday 29th November 2024 at 9.15 a.m.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school.

We are here to help you at all stages of the process. For further enquiries, please contact the school office: 01233 621616 or office@godinton.kent.sch.uk.